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From: Brad Rinas Brad.Rinas@k12.nd.us
Subject: Girls Golf Co-op Dissolution
Date: August 22, 2016 at 3:46 PM
To: Brian Bubach brian.bubach@ndhsaa.org
Cc: barb.kady.wps@gmail.com, Goetz, David David.Goetz@k12.nd.us

Mr. Bubach,

| am writing to request that the girls’ golf co-op agreement between Washburn,
Wilton, and Wing be dissolved, effective with the 2016-2017 school year.
Historically the program has had very few participants, and the addition of
softball to girls’ sports has allowed us to replace it with another sport that has
generated a great deal of interest.

| am happy to respond to any questions or requests for further information.

Brad Rinas, Superintendent
Washburn Public School District 4
713 7t St.; PO Box 280
Washburn, ND 58577

Washburn Cardinals
Southern McLean Roughriders




